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Ref. U-12021/06/2022-MEC     Dated: 05.03.2022 

 

NOTICE 
 

 
 

Kind Attention to all Candidates participating in the Online 
Counselling for NEET PG 2021 

 
  

It has come to notice of MCC, DGHS that some candidates 

are deliberately trying to block the seats by opting for the 

seats and not joining the allotted seats. MCC, DGHS is 

actively tracking / monitoring such candidates and colleges. 

If at any level of the counselling, it is found that seat 

blocking is done deliberately, with malicious intent, such 

candidates will be dealt accordingly. 
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